Lower Milford Township April 2020 Zoning Report

- Received various inquiries for permit and property information
 - o 88 phone calls received in April
 - o 0 in-person inquiries in April
 - *** Township Office closed to public
- 2 building permits received
- 3 building permits issued
- 1 demolition permit issued
- 6 zoning permits received
- 10 zoning permits issued
- Drove throughout Township to conduct visual assessment of properties
- 2 violation warning letters issued
- 1 enforcement notice issued
- 1 Zoning Hearing Board Application received
- April Planning Commission Meeting cancelled
- April Zoning Hearing postponed
- April SWL Steering Committee Meeting cancelled